

THE PRIME MINISTER

Copenhagen, November 22, 1990

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, MP Prime Minister of the United Kingdom London

Dear Margaret

I highly appreciate that you found time on such an extraordinary and busy day to inform me of your decision. I certainly return your thanks for our good co-operation and friendship. We have indeed been colleagues during a time of great changes from which we shall all benefit in the future.

While assuring you that I will continue the good co-operation with your successor, I would like to add my very warmest wishes for you personally and look forward to seeing you again.

Prime Minister of Denmark